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29th March 2022 
Class 6 Responsibilities 

 
Dear Parent/Carers of Class 6,  
 
This week the children have begun working on their new ‘jobs’. These have been put in place in 
order to give the children some responsibility around the school and to act as year six role models. 
The jobs have been designed in a rota fashion, meaning that each group of children will get to take 
part in each job over the course of the next few weeks.  
 
Some of the job roles include helping to tidy the inside and outdoor school environments (gloves, 
sack and litter picker provided) while other roles involve helping students in younger classes for a 
small part of their afternoon lessons.  
 
It is hoped that the children will benefit greatly from these tasks. They will need to ensure: 
 

- Good time management as they need to check the rota and complete the correct job on the 

correct day. 

- They show they can act as responsible members of the school community; showing they can 

be helpful and polite around the school. 

- They take a sense of pride in their school surroundings by helping to tidy and alert grownups 

to anything which may need fixing. 

The rota alternates between 2-3 jobs per child per week. Some tasks require the children to do these 
as part of their playtime however once the job is complete, the time is theirs to enjoy. They have a 
choice of working with their group at either break or lunch to complete their job but not for more 
than 15 minutes. The children will receive a treat afternoon in return for their services which will be 
given towards the end of term 5. 
 
I’m hopeful you will join me in seeing the value your children will gain from their ‘jobs’, especially at 
this point in their primary school careers. If you do have any worries or questions, please do make 
contact via the school office. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

L. Brett 

Miss L Brett 
Class 6 Teacher 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


